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FGE Annual Meeting
The FGE Annual Meeting was held June 15th at Jean 
Shuler’s home. The meeting was well attended by 
homeowners. Entertainment was provided by the 
Lads of Forest Glade - Tim Barry & Kevin Gunn.
Irv Stowers displayed a 1919 Model-T fire truck 
borrowed from the Livermore Heritage Guild and 
gave rides to many homeowner’s during the Annual 
Meeting. 
Livermore’s Vice Mayor Stewart Gary was our in-
vited speaker. He spoke about several topics rang-
ing from the Paragon Premier Outlets, Bart to 
Livermore, home break-ins, and the very successful 
downtown commerce. 

Photos from the event are shown below.

Board of  Directors for FY’13-’14

At the June Annual Meeting an election was held to 
select five (5) voting members of the Board of Di-
rectors (BoD). The 2013-2014 election results are as 
follows: Tim Barry, Jim Mackanic, Jean Shuler, Irv 
Stowers, and Jim Wang. 
Additional election candidates were invited to join 
the Board as non-voting Directors. The election can-
didates who agreed to join the Board include Chris 
Brown, George Farquar and Hannah Farquar. 

Election of  Officers for FY’13-’14

At the July meeting of the Board, the following 
Board Members were elected: Jean Shuler elected 
President; Tim Barry elected Vice-President, Jim 
Mackanic elected Secretary; and Jim Wang elected 
Treasurer. 

Committee Appointments

The President may create committees to work on 
specific topics and report back to the Board on a 
periodic basis. Committee chairpersons and com-
mittee members do not need to be members of the 
BoD. 
The following homeowners volunteered to serve as 

chairpersons of the indicated committees: Land-
scaping—Jim Mackanic; Social Events—Chris 
Brown; Newsletter—Irv Stowers; Website—Enda 
Sterne; Bylaws / CC&Rs Revision—Irv Stowers; 
and Neighborhood Watch—Wayne Miller.

Dogs on Leashes

Chris Brown is on a campaign to update Livermore’s 
leash law by eliminating many of its present loop-
holes and to make it more like Pleasanton’s leash 
law that simply states all dogs need to be on leashes.
If you support this concept of enhancing the city’s 
leash law, please contact Chris at (832) 289-0438 or 
contact him at chris.d.brown57@gmail.com. 
Chris would like you to accompany him to an up-
coming City Council meeting where this issue will 
be debated in public.

Garden Work Party

Garden Work Parties are planned for 
the second Saturday of each month at 
8:30 a.m. and volunteers should meet 
near the tennis court. 

Next FGE Board Meetings

Next board meeting will be held 
Thurs, Aug 22nd at 7:00 p.m. at Jim 
Mackanic’s home - 1755 Creek Rd. 

The following meeting will be Monday, Sept 9th, 
7:00 p.m., at Irv Stowers’ home, 811 Kingsbury. 
As always - homeowners are encouraged to attend 
Board meetings.




